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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

President’s Report 
 
 
Submitted By: Kevin Smith 
 
Date Submitted: 9/7/2023. 
 
 
1. General Thoughts: 
 
I am hopeful that all CTE groups, no matter if administrative, teacher, support staff, from districts 
to Skill Centers, to CTSOs, no matter the size – we can accomplish so much more if we work 
together within WA-ACTE, to advocate for the best outcomes to best serve our shared students 
– all students, 7-12, in Washington State – let’s work together! 
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
We are in the final process of tuning our advocacy plans for this year. 
 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
Monitoring the implementation of the new Elective Credit for work, the newest graduation 
pathway, and future school funding. 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
We are in the final process of tuning our advocacy plans for this year. 
 
 


